The DCA sympathises as the Coop lets down Pontcanna residents by dropping their Post Office
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We were interested to read in the South Wales Echo earlier this week, that the Coop is
planning to take over the Pontcanna Stores in Pontcanna Street, which has a large Post Office.
The Coop already has a store nearby in Kings Road/Severn Grove. When the Coop takes over
the Pontcanna Stores,it plans not to retain the Post Office and the residents are up in arms.

Read more here http://www.walesonline.co.uk/news/local-news/pontcanna-could-lose-post-o
ffice-12701160
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